
   
 

32nd OGOPOGO COMPETITION 

 

Welcome Skaters to our 32nd and Final Ogopogo.  Due to the changes 

coming with Skate Canada, unfortunately this will be our last and final 

Ogopogo. We will be hosting a Banquet and Air band. Hope to see you 

there.  We at Glengarry FSC wish you great success and thank you all 

for your support over the years. 

 

Happy Skating 

 

Glengarry FSC 

 

 


